

ITEM	COMMENTS/ACTION	WHO/DATE
4	<p>Competition held 7th July 2019</p> <p>A low grade (red & yellow belt Junior) open event ran alongside a Senior blue and under (Senior 1st Kyu only) on the above date at Fleming Park.</p> <p>AG commented on the following points:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • There were around 180 participants • There were many late entries which did make the job of 'pooling' players a bit more time consuming – in future the closing date <u>will be</u> kept to. • Entry fees – does this need to be increased to £18? • The online entry system worked well and Hants made £2,400 from this • There was 1 complaint which has been cleared up by AG. The Chair was made aware and is happy with the result. • Mats – these were not up to the usual standard on the day and 1 mat was not able to be used. As these are hired from Fleming Park, AG will speak with their team to ensure that this doesn't happen again. • PA System – this was intermittent throughout the day. This needs to be rectified before the next competition in October. 	AG
5	<p>Website update</p> <p>It came to the attention of the committee that a member of the public had managed to make a post on our facebook page!</p> <p>It was suggested that we see if there is a parent/relation of one of our players or indeed a player who would be interested in taking on the position of Media Liaison in the near future.</p> <p>Can an advert be put out to our clubs and on our secret page so other committee members are aware and may know of someone?</p> <p>The committee are aware that currently Bryan is looking after this area but as we all appreciate, he too is busy with his own club etc...</p> <p>The Chair suggested that Paul Hamilton be removed from the admin side of the site and Jaap added in his place please?</p>	BA/AD
6	<p>Squad report</p> <p>PV was pleased with the results from the Intercounties.</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • A message had been sent into the Committee stating that the current County Flag had been changed as of 1st July 2019. Due to the current stock of badges, t-shirts etc, we would not be changing our merchandise at the moment and this will be revisited in due course when our stocks are running low. • There was a small discussion about when t-shirts and badges should be distributed - it was decided that t-shirts would be given to those players who had been selected to represent their County. Badges would be given to those who were medallists. 	PV

ITEM	COMMENTS/ACTION	WHO/DATE
	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • At this point, a request was made that Committee members be given County polo shirts which would then let members of the public at competitions know who they were talking to etc... This point is to be discussed again at a future meeting when all members are present and costings are made available. 	PV/AG
7	<p>Welfare There was nothing to report</p>	RF
8	<p>AOB</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • It was suggested that Dave Starbrook hold a masterclass on the Saturday before the Hants Closed event (Sunday 27th). The cost would be £500. There were mixed feelings within the committee members on the actual uptake of players and coaches who would be willing to pay for 2 days travel and accommodation. To be investigated further. <p>There being no further business the Meeting closed at 21.30</p>	AG/AD/DH/JN